
It is very important for Oregon's state song to include all Oregonians. The best way to do so is to have a public process that allows 
for a diverse pool of Oregonians to tap into their creative potential. Please help ensure that our state song is inclusive and created 
via an inclusive process. This will help bridge communities in this difficult time and help us move past a legacy of racism in our state. 


